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April 15, 2004

Dear Faculty Summer Institutes Coordinators:

I would appreciate being given consideration to attend the Summer Faculty Institute on June 25th: “Secrets of Stellar Contracts: Individual and Internship”. Although not a faculty member, I have extensive advising responsibilities with current Evergreen students interested in becoming teachers, prospective Master in Teaching Students, current Master in Teaching students, and special students trying to complete coursework towards teaching endorsements. I often introduce these students to the concept of ILCs, and refer them to faculty to explore their options. Often I am asked to provide examples of an ILC, or to give some assistance in brainstorming ideas and content for an ILC. It would be a great help to me to better understand the process of developing ILCs and internship contracts, to become acquainted with best practices, and to know more faculty. Obviously, regular faculty should have the first opportunity to attend this institute, but I am hoping you will let me know if space is available and I can attend.

Sincerely,

Maggie Foran

MIT advising and certification specialist


Master in Teaching 


Certification and Advising


Lab I Room 3016


The Evergreen State College


Olympia, WA  98505


(360) 867-6559 ( foranm@evergreen.edu 
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